

Art Whitsunday Inc – Minutes of meeting 7 May 2017

Present

Belinda Curry (President), Ross Scanlon (Secretary), Sue Bowen, Dot Smith, Claudia Gray.

Apologies

Linda Forrester, Pattie Wyllie, Sunnee Gowdy, Rob Nicholls, Keith and Lysbeth Gould, Carol Church, Di and Frank Johnson, Glenda Vickers, Jodie Price.

Meeting opened 1500

Minutes of previous meeting accepted as read.

Correspondence

Post office box renewal – paid

Bank statements – to treasurer

General Business

Show Whitsunday entry forms are on their website, showwhitsunday.com.au and facebook page.

Mackay show is on mid june, entry forms are on their website, mackayshow.com.au

Possibility of a community artspace next year, Belinda will be investigating if a grant is available for this.

Heart Hotel – still working on it. Suffered some damage in TC Debbie no further update yet.

Workshops – as discussed at previous meeting these will be run by members, as yet little or no indication of doing so. These are to be 3 hour workshops, participants will have to pay for the workshop and the instructor/teacher/artist will be paid for their time.

“Myriad” exhibition – to continue. Could be first exhibition at Heart Hotel or as part of 30th Celebration. Ross and Claudia will still coordinate. 8 artworks currently received, more than this were given out.

30th Celebration – move to last weekend in November or beginning of December. Agreed by all present as a good idea, exhibition committee to confirm.

30th Celebration – artist compilation book and boxes. A bound book to be compiled from one work from all artists in 2D work. This would then be housed in a custom made box. Those that do 3D work, this would be housed in a separate 3D box. Works would be displayed in local libraries over the next year and possibly in Art Space Mackay. Belinda to coordinate with Lysbeth Gould for book. Each member to provide a maximum A4 size artwork to include in the book or a 3d work approximately 75mm x 75mm x 75mm.

Annual General Meeting - to be held Sunday 30th July 2017. This is notification of the AGM. Location to be confirmed by beginning of July.

2018 Exhibition committee needs to be formed, this needs to be started now given the amount of work involved. Volunteers required.

Meeting closed 1555.